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Narrative:

On May 3, 2024, Special Agent (SA) Josh Rammel (Rammel) conducted a canvass interview with
Kennady Riley (Riley) regarding the Officer Involved Critical Incident (OICI) which occurred at
121 West Perry Street, Tiffin, Ohio, on May 3, 2024.

The interview was conducted at Riley's address of 123 West Perry Street, Tiffin, Ohio near the
location of the OICI. The interview was recorded using a digital audio recorder. A copy of the
interview was attached to this investigation.

SA Rammel identified himself and provided the reason for the contact. Riley agreed to speak
with SA Rammel and provided basic identification information such as her date of birth, phone
number, and confirmation of her address as 123 West Perry Street.

Riley advised she was not home during the course of the OICI, and when she arrived home
there were already several Tiffin Police Officer's on scene, and they were finishing putting up
the caution tape around the scene.

Riley stated she did not see anything related to the OICI and confirmed the ambulance had
already transported the individual who was shot.

Riley indicated she did not have any camera's facing the road that would have recorded any of
the OICI.

Riley mentioned she did not have any additional information that would be beneficial, but
agreed to contact SA Rammel in the event that anything else comes up.

SA Rammel thanked Riley for speaking with him and the interview was concluded.

This report only summarizes the information deemed by the author to be of the most
relevance to the investigation and does not purport to contain all questions and answers from
the interview. Further, this report was placed in a chronology to aid the reader’s overall
understanding of the information elicited during the interview and may not be reflective of the
actual sequencing of questions. It is suggested that the full recording be reviewed to clarify
any content or contextual questions regarding the information from the interview.
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